
 

 

27 January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

RE: Revision Support for Year 11 
 
Now that mock examinations are complete we turn our attention to preparation for the GCSE examinations in May 
and June.  To support year 11 with this, from Monday 30th January students will be removed from their college tutor 
groups and will have a bespoke tutor session, led by a senior member of staff, with a focus on revision and exam 
preparation. 
 
With the introduction of the iPads for pupils, the revision focus during registration will be on the use of the Seneca 
learning platform.  
 
To start the week off right, we will also provide breakfast for Year 11 pupils every Monday morning.  Pupils will be able 
to get a breakfast from the canteen at 8:30am,when they come into school.  This will close at 8:40am with all pupils in 
the school hall for assembly.  
 
On a Tuesday to Friday, students will be in their registration group as detailed below.    
 
Registration for Year 11 will start at 8:35am on these days.   
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beacon 
 Breakfast 

Assembly  

 

School Hall 

RE1 RE1 RE1 RE1 

Chase 
 

MA4 MA4 MA4 MA4 

Trent 
 

SC4 SC4 SC4 SC4 

Wall 
 

HU3 HU3 HU3 HU3 

 
If you require further information regarding these sessions, please feel free to contact my via email 
ashaw@netherstowe.com  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

A Shaw 
 
Mr A. Shaw 
Deputy Headteacher 
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